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the New York Poets, Morty Sklar writes with humor, intimacy and original insight
in this thirty-six-year collection of poems addressing everything from heroin
addiction to honor, innocent joy to mortal resignation, loneliness to everlasting
love. from Midwest Book Review (Oregon, WI USA) 5.0 out of 5 stars In The Smell of
Life: Poems 1969 to 2005, free verse is used to tell brief yet evocative mininarratives in this intriguing anthology of growth and change. "Overture to Death":
Who, who does not embrace life, / can embrace death? / Did you leave your parents'
house not knowing / what you'd find? Did you leave the city of your birth / not
knowing what you'd find? / Did you ever leave a job not knowing what you'd find?
// What have these deaths been but overtures to life? / When you weren't embraced,
did you embrace? // Death could be a great furry ape / the only thing drifting
toward you / as you hurtle through space / - whom you forever / then embrace. from
Fred Chappell: Arresting, multifaceted, alert, funny, sad, frank, candid, montagelike, WCW-ish in a new way.
Rise of the Blood Royal Robert Newcomb 2008 Prince Tristan and his band of wizard
and warrior allies confront their ultimate challenge as the forces of darkness
unite to launch a horrific conspiracy to take over the world, while Tristan
struggles to harness his own nascent magical talents to unite the powers of the
Vigors and Vagaries into a single immutable force, in the conclusion of the epic
fantasy trilogy. 15,000 first printing.
Tales of Courage and Kindness Disney Books 2021-10-05 A deluxe collection of
empowering original short stories featuring your favorite Disney Princesses and
Frozen Queens to mark the Ultimate Princess Celebration. The Disney Princesses and
Frozen Queens get an infusion of girl power with this empowering collection of
original stories that highlight each heroine's own acts of courage and kindness.
Each story is accompanied by original illustrations created by diverse artists
from around the world. • Enjoy the Ultimate Princess Celebration from your own
home with this deluxe hardcover story collection • Features stories about all 12
Disney Princesses—plus two bonus stories about the Frozen Queens! • Beautiful
original illustrations featuring the Disney Princesses and Frozen Queens as you've
never seen them before Complete your story book collection with these fanfavorite, best sellers: • 5 Minute Girl Power Stories • 5 Minute Princess Stories
• Disney Princess Storybook Collection • Powers of a Girl
Nameless Lili St. Crow 2013-04-04 New York Times bestselling author Lili St. Crow
thrilled legions of fans with her dark paranormal series Strange Angels. Now she
has crafted an evocative update of Snow White, set in a vividly imagined world and
populated by unforgettable new characters. When Camille was six years old, she was
discovered alone in the snow by Enrico Vultusino, godfather of the Seven—the
powerful Families that rule magic-ridden New Haven. Papa Vultusino adopted the
mute, scarred child, naming her after his dead wife and raising her in luxury on
Haven Hill alongside his own son, Nico. Now Cami is turning sixteen. She’s no
longer mute, though she keeps her faded scars hidden under her school uniform, and
though she opens up only to her two best friends, Ruby and Ellie, and to Nico, who
has become more than a brother to her. But even though Cami is a pampered
Vultusino heiress, she knows that she is not really Family. Unlike them, she is a
mortal with a past that lies buried in trauma. And it’s not until she meets the
mysterious Tor, who reveals scars of his own, that Cami begins to uncover the
secrets of her birth…to find out where she comes from and why her past is
threatening her now.
The Snow Queen Hans Christian Andersen 2015-01-26 Thirty of Hans Christian
Andersen's most cherished stories in single volumes Illustrator various artists.
Known all over the world, these fairytales hold stories of great value and are a
source of inspiration for both young and old.
Dark Days in the Newsroom Edward Alwood 2007-06-15 Dark Days in the Newsroom
traces how journalists became radicalized during the Depression era, only to
become targets of Senator Joseph McCarthy and like-minded anti-Communist crusaders
during the 1950s. Edward Alwood, a former news correspondent describes this
remarkable story of conflict, principle, and personal sacrifice with noticeable
élan. He shows how McCarthy's minions pried inside newsrooms thought to be
sacrosanct under the First Amendment, and details how journalists mounted a heroic
defense of freedom of the press while others secretly enlisted in the government's
anti-communist crusade. Relying on previously undisclosed documents from FBI
files, along with personal interviews, Alwood provides a richly informed
commentary on one of the most significant moments in the history of American
journalism. Arguing that the experiences of the McCarthy years profoundly
influenced the practice of journalism, he shows how many of the issues faced by
journalists in the 1950s prefigure today's conflicts over the right of journalists
to protect their sources.
Pajama Pirates Andrew Kramer 2010-08-24 G'night mateys . . . Come bedtime, the
pajama pirates know just what to do: put on their pj's and let the treasure hunt
begin! They set sail on an adventure that's filled with enemy pirate ships, a
sword fight, a streak of lightning, and a storm sent by Mama Nature herself. But
have no fear—these pajama pirates will not become shark bait! This nighttime
voyage full of fun will ultimately lead little ones to the calming tides of bed.
COLORING BOOKS for Kids Ages 2-4 Coloring Books 2020-12-07 Perfect for Kids who
love robots. Robots have captured the imagination of children for decades. Let
your little robot lover explore this fun filled coloring book and bring some
robots to life with his or her imagination! Featuring full-page drawings of all
types of robots. Provides hours of fun and creativity. Includes bonus activity
pages. WHAT'S INSIDE Large 8.5 x 11 inch pages Single sided pages to avoid bleed
through Suitable for coloring with pencils, crayons, markers, gel pens etc Hours
of fun!
Mouse Paint Ellen Stoll Walsh 2006-03 Three white mice discover jars of red, blue,
and yellow paint and explore the world of color.
Disney Princess Me Reader Electronic Reader and 8-Book Library Eric Furman 2013-04
Hear the accompanying books featuring Disney Princesses read aloud. Children push
a button on the electronic Me Reader sound pad to listen and read-along.
Meet Maui Andrea Posner-Sanchez 2017-01-03 This full-color storybook is all about
Maui--star of Disney's Moana, on DVD and Blu-ray in spring 2017! Walt Disney
Animation Studios' Moana is a sweeping, CG-animated comedy-adventure about a
spirited teenager on an impossible mission to fulfill her ancestors' quest. In the
ancient South Pacific world of Oceania, Moana, a born navigator, sets sail in
search of a fabled island. During her incredible journey, she teams up with the

Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs Chris Pallant 2022-07-28 List of illustrations -Acknowledgements -- Introduction -- Into the Burning Coals(Christopher Holliday
and Chris Pallant) -- Part 1: Innovation, Technology, and Style -- Chapter One -From Caligari to Disney: The Legacy of German Expressionist Cinema in Snow White
and the Seven Dwarfs (Victoria Mullins) -- Chapter Two -- From Terrible Toreadors
to Dwarfs and Princesses: Forging Disney's Style of Animation (Stéphane Collignon
and Ian Friend) -- Chapter Three -- The Depth Deception: Landscape, Technology and
the Manipulation of Disney's Multiplane Camera in Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs
(1937) (Christopher Holliday and Chris Pallant) -- Chapter Four -- Character
costume portrayal and the multi-layered process of costume design in Snow White
and the Seven Dwarfs (1937) (Maarit Kalmakurki) -- Chapter Five -- Making it
Disney's Snow White (Amy M. Davis) -- Part 2: Snow White in HollywoodChapter Six - With a Smile and a Song: Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs as the first Integrated
Film Musical (Sadeen Elyas) -- Chapter Seven -- Dwarfland: Marketing Disney's
Folly (Pamela O'Brien) -- Chapter Eight -- Framing Snow White: Preservation,
Nostalgia and the American Way in the 1930s (Jane Batkin) -- Chapter Nine -Recasting Snow White: Parodic Animated Homages to the Disney Feature (Terry
Lindvall) -- Part 3: International Legacies -- Chapter Ten -- The Indigenisation
of Disney's Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs (1937) in China: From 'Snow Sister'
and 'Dolly Girl' to Chinese Snow White (1940) and Princess Iron Fan (1941)
(Yuanyuan Chen) -- Chapter Eleven -- Unearthing Blanche-Neige: the making of the
first made-in-Hollywood French version of Snow White and its critical reception.
(Greg Philip and Sébastien Roffat) -- Chapter Twelve -- From Disney to LGBTQ
tales: the South-American Snow White in Over the Rainbow: Um Livro de Contos de
Fadxs (Priscila Mana Vaz, Thaiane de Oliveira Moreira and Janderson Pereira Toth)
-- Chapter Thirteen -- Snow White's censors: The non-domestic reception and
censorship of Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs with a case study on the Low
Countries (Daniël Biltereyst) -- Chapter Fourteen -- Snow White in the Spanish
cultural tradition: analysis of the contemporary audiovisual adaptations of the
tale (Irene Raya Bravo and María del Mar Rubio-Hernández) -- Chapter Fifteen -The Adventures of Snow White in Turkish Cinema' (Zeynep Gültekin Akçay) -- Index.
Quest for the Heart (Disney Moana) RH Disney 2016-10-04 Walt Disney Animation
Studios' Moana is a sweeping, CG-animated comedy-adventure about a spirited
teenager on an impossible mission to fulfill her ancestors' quest. In the ancient
South Pacific world of Oceania, Moana, a born navigator, sets sail in search of a
fabled island. During her incredible journey, she teams up with her hero, the
legendary demi-god Maui, to traverse the open ocean on an action-packed voyage.
They encounter enormous sea creatures, breathtaking underworlds, and ancient
folklore. This Step 3 Step into Reading leveled reader based on the film features
a shiny cover and collector cards. Perfect for children ages 4 to 6. Step 3
readers feature engaging characters in easy-to-follow plots about popular topics.
For children who are ready to read on their own.
The Fairest Beauty Melanie Dickerson 2013-01-22 Sophie has long wished to get away
from her stepmother’s jealous anger, and believes escape is her only chance to be
happy. Then a young man named Gabe arrives from Hagenheim Castle, claiming she is
betrothed to his older brother, and everything twists upside down. This could be
her chance at freedom—but can she trust another person to keep her safe? Gabe
knows he defied his parents Rose and Wilhelm by going to find Sophie, and now he
believes they had a right to worry: the orphan girl has stolen his heart. Though
romance is impossible—she is his brother’s future wife, and Gabe himself is
betrothed to someone else—he promises to himself he will keep her safe, no matter
what. When the pair are forced to run to the Cottage of the Seven, they find
help—but also find their feelings for each other have grown. Can they find a way
to protect Sophie while also safeguarding their hearts?
The King's Minion: Richelieu, Louis XIII, and the Affair of Cinq-Mars Philippe
Erlanger 1972 "Henri Coiffier de Ruzé, Marquis de Cinq-Mars (1620? September 12,
1642) was a favourite of King Louis XIII of France who led the last and most
nearly successful of the many conspiracies against the king's powerful first
minister, the Cardinal Richelieu. Cinq-Mars was the son of Marshal Antoine
Coiffier-Ruzé, marquis d'Effiat, a close friend of Richelieu, who took the boy
under his protection on his father's death in 1632 ... In 1639 Louis XIII had no
favourite. Richelieu had introduced the young Cinq-Mars to Louis, hoping the king
would take Cinq-Mars as a lover, apparently with success: Tallemant des Réaux in
his Historiettes (chapter on Louis XIII) cites Fontrailles, who relates a scene
where the king and his minion Cinq-Mars went to bed together. The cardinal
believed he could easily control Cinq-Mars. Instead, Cinq-Mars pressed the king
for important favours and tried to convince the king to have Richelieu executed.
Cinq-Mars brought some French nobility into revolt, but the effort failed. He also
tried to get support for the rebellion from Philip IV, the king of Spain;
Richelieu's spy service caught him doing so. Richelieu then had Cinq-Mars
imprisoned and beheaded in the Place des Terreaux in Lyon."--Wikipedia.
If You Give a Mouse a Cookie Laura Joffe Numeroff "If you give a mouse a cookie,
he's going to ask for a glass of milk. When you give him the milk, he'll probably
ask you for a straw. . . ". So begins this delightful story about an energetic
mouse and an accommodating little boy. Full-color illustrations.
Paw Patrol Coloring Pages Paw Patrol Coloring Books 2020-11-17 Paw Patrol coloring
pages Paw Patrol coloring pages are pictures of all the characters that need to be
painted in certain colors. Brave puppies: Racer, Rocky, Everest, Strong, Marshal,
Zuma, Sky and their owner, a ten-year-old boy, Zeke Ryder. All children, without
exception, will like coloring pages of the Paw Patrol, but they are especially
interesting for boys. Delight them with a new collection of amazingly beautiful
coloring pages! Get on the case with Nickelodeon's PAW Patrol! Chase, Marshall,
Rubble, Skye, and the rest of the puppy heroes are on a mission to save their
friends and protect the community of Adventure Bay using their paw-some vehicles,
tools, and teamwork
Castle Hangnail Ursula Vernon 2016-03 When little, twelve-year-old Molly arrives
at Castle Hangnail to fill the vacancy for a wicked witch, the minions who dwell
there have no choice but to give her the job and at first it seems she will be
able to keep the castle open, but Molly has quite a few secrets that could cause
trouble.
The Smell of Life Morty Sklar 2008 Inspired by the natural-voice aesthetics of the
Iowa City Actualists (of which he was a seminal writer and editor), the Beats, and
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legendary demi-god Maui to traverse the open ocean on an action-packed voyage.
They encounter enormous sea creatures, breathtaking underworlds, and ancient
folklore. This full-color storybook stars Maui, the tattooed, shape-shifting
demigod. The book is perfect for children ages 3 to 7 and comes with more than 30
stickers!
Titus Crow Brian Lumley 1997 A volume containing two novels of the Titus Crow
series--The Clock of Dreams and Spawn of the Winds--features the adventures of
Titus Crow and his faithful companion and record-keeper as they continue the fight
against the Elder Gods and their foul minions. 25,000 first printing.
Pua and Heihei (Disney Moana) RH Disney 2017-01-03 A new Step 2 Step into Reading
leveled reader based on Disney’s Moana, on DVD and Blu-ray in spring 2017! Walt
Disney Animation Studios’ Moana is a sweeping, CG-animated comedy-adventure about
a spirited teenager on an impossible mission to fulfill her ancestors’ quest. In
the ancient South Pacific world of Oceania, Moana, a born navigator, sets sail in
search of a fabled island. During her incredible journey, she teams up with her
hero, the legendary demi-god Maui, to traverse the open ocean on an action-packed
voyage, encountering enormous sea creatures, breathtaking underworlds, and ancient
folklore. In theaters in late 2016, the film is directed by the renowned
filmmaking team of Ron Clements and John Musker (The Little Mermaid, The Princess
and the Frog, Aladdin). This Step 2 Step into Reading leveled reader based on the
film is perfect for children ages 4 to 6. Step 2 Readers use basic vocabulary and
short sentences to tell simple stories. For children who recognize familiar words
and can sound out new words with help.
The Lost Hero Rick Riordan 2012-01-25 Jason, Piper, and Leo, three students from a
school for "bad kids," find themselves at Camp Half-Blood, where they learn that
they are demigods and begin a quest to free Hera, who has been imprisoned by
Mother Earth herself. Suggested level: intermediate, junior secondary.
Super Mario Coloring Pages Coloring Books 2020-12 ★Super Mario Coloring book
★Enjoy and let your creativity out by coloring these awesome designs.★You can
color each design with realistic colors or let your imagination run and use
whichever colors you choose. ★This book is a wonderful gift. ★What you will find
in this book: ★Unique coloring pages. There are No duplicate designs. ★Dimensions.
8.5 x 11 inches. ★Emphasis on details. All pages are carefully designed for better
coloring experience. ✓✓✓Get this book now and have fun. If you know someone who
loves to color this book, make them happy by getting them a copy too.
The Golden Egg Book Margaret Wise Brown 2015 Once there was a little bunny. He was
all alone. One day he found an egg. He could hear something moving inside the egg.
What was it? So begins the Golden Easter classic about a bunny-and a little duck
that is about to hatch!
Minions of the Moon Richard Bowes 1998-12-15 Kevin Grierson has a Shadow with a
mind of its own. It likes thrills, it likes power, it likes the rush of drugs and
danger. From the suburbs of Boston to the streets of New York, from the false
glamour of advertising to the dark glamour of hustling and drug-dealing.
Grierson's Shadow keeps him walking the edge of destruction and madness. Then a
simple robbery goes horribly wrong. With the help of a flawed saint named Leo
Dunn, Grierson struggles to banish his Shadow, and succeeds. Temporarily. Years
later, sober and settled, at peace with his world, Kevin Grierson meets his Shadow
again. And this time it won't go away.
Wicked As You Wish Rin Chupeco 2021-10-01 What if every story you'd ever heard was
true? Jack killed the giants. Red slayed the wolf. Rapunzel fled the tower. But
the greatest one of all, had yet to be told. Once upon a time, the magical Kingdom
of Avalon was left to wither and die after the Snow Queen encased it in ice. Its
former citizens are now refugees. Which is why crown prince Alex and his
protectors are stuck in... Arizona. Tala Makiling has lived her life as an
outsider. Her family curse, the one that's doomed her to be a spellbreaker,
someone who destroys magic, hasn't won her too many friends. Except Alex, who
trusts her and her family to keep his royal identity a secret. And then one night,
a famous creature of legend, the Firebird, appears in their tiny town, reigniting
hope for their abandoned homeland. Alex and Tala team up with a ragtag group of
new friends to journey back to Avalon. Their path is filled with danger—from
deadly prophecies, to terrifying ice wolves, a traitor among them, and the Snow
Queen herself. But if they succeed... their story would be legendary. "A great
read for fans of fairy tales, myths and legends... Come for the adventure, stay
for the sassy jerkwad firebird."—Kendare Blake, #1 New York Times bestselling
author of the Three Dark Crowns series Gripping, fantastical, and delightfully
funny, Wicked As You Wish is perfect for readers looking for: young adult magic,
mythology, and folklore LGBTQ representation diverse characters creative new takes
on classic stories fresh and dazzling world building Praise for Wicked As You
Wish: "Glorious."—Shelf Awareness "Combining legends, myths, fairy tales, and
classic children's literature from Oz to Neverland, Chupeco (The Bone Witch)
creates an enchanting story that is both a feast for the senses and a unique spin
on the hero's journey...A nail-biting quest that introduces a gripping new
series."—STARRED review, Publishers Weekly "...A truly original novel. A deftly
executed melding of folklore and reality grounded in contemporary issues."—STARRED
review, Kirkus
Always a Princess (Disney Princess) 2011-07-26 In four board books, Ariel's
underwater friends visit her, Eugene helps Rapunzel realize her dream, Tiana must
squash a squabble between her dog and Louis the alligator, and Cinderella
fantasizes about dancing with a prince at the ball. On board pages.
Red Ted Art Margarita Woodley 2013-03-28 Crafting has never been more popular and
Maggy Woodley, the creative force behind Red Ted, is passionate about making
things with her children, Max, four, and Pippa, two. Using recycled materials and
bits and bobs collected when out and about, here are over 60 utterly irresistible
things to make with your kids. From adorable peanut shell finger puppets to walnut
babies, loo roll marionettes and egg carton fairy lights, fabric mache bowls,
stick men and shell crabs, stone people, and many more, these are projects for all
the family to have fun with. And what's more, the end results are so cute and
desirable that they look great around the home, or make wonderfully unique and
personal gifts. With a funky, modern design and vibrant full colour photography
throughout, this is a must-have addition to every young family's bookshelf.
Teacup Kittens Coloring Book Kayomi Harai 2016-12-06 Acclaimed illustrator Kayomi
Harai presents dozens of delightful kitties to color, each perched in her own
pretty teacup.
Kara's Party Ideas Kara Allen 2012 Presents a guide to planning the perfect party,
with tips and ideas for party themes and decorations, including an elephant baby
shower, a circus train birthday party, and a hot air balloon party.
The Making of Walt Disney's Fun and Fancy Free J. B. Kaufman 2019-08-23 Walt
Disney's animated feature film Fun and Fancy Free opened in September 1947. It was
an unusual kind of "package feature," combining two featurette-length stories,
Bongo and Mickey and the Beanstalk, in a single motion picture. The two stories
were elaborately mounted within a third framing story featuring Jiminy Cricket,
and the whole package was further enhanced by the talents of two popular
performers: Edgar Bergen and Dinah Shore. Moviegoers who enjoyed this diverting
feature were unaware that its various components had been in development for the
better part of a decade. Now, for the first time, this Monograph chronicles the
full, fascinating history of the making of Fun and Fancy Free. Richly illustrated
with over 125 sketches, paintings, and photos, many never previously published,
here is the hidden story behind a delightful and underappreciated Disney gem.
Ever After High Shannon Hale 2014 At Ever After High, an enchanting boarding
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school, the children of fairytale legends prepare themselves to fulfill their
destinies as the next generation of Snow Whites, Prince Charmings and Evil Queens
. . . whether they want to or not. Each year on Legacy Day, students sign the
Storybook of Legends to seal their scripted fates. For generations, the Village of
Book End has whispered that refusing to sign means The End - both for a story and
for a life. As the daughter of the Evil Queen, Raven Queen's destiny is to follow
in her mother's wicked footsteps, but evil is so not Raven's style. She's starting
to wonder, what if she rewrote her own story? The royal Apple White, daughter of
the Fairest of Them All, has a happy ever after planned for herself, but it
depends upon Raven feeding her a poison apple in their future. What if Raven
doesn't sign the Storybook of Legends? It could mean a happily never after for
them both.
Cinder Marissa Meyer 2013-01-08 As plague ravages the overcrowded Earth, observed
by a ruthless lunar people, Cinder, a gifted mechanic and cyborg, becomes involved
with handsome Prince Kai and must uncover secrets about her past in order to
protect the world in this futuristic take onthe Cinderella story.
Disney Princess Baking Weldon Owen 2020-11-03 Bake like a Disney princess with
this adorable cookbook inspired by your favorite animated heroines, such as Belle,
Ariel, Moana, and more! Baking has never been so magical with this charming
cookbook featuring over 40 tasty, easy-to-follow recipes inspired by the Disney
princesses. From delicate buttery cookies to fancy, decadent cakes, this cookbook
includes all manner of delicious Disney-themed treats. Whip up a batch of Tiana’s
Famous Beignets. Make a cake inspired by Belle’s beautiful golden ball gown. Be a
part of Ariel’s world with her seashell-inspired almond cookies. Featuring fullcolor photography, suggestions for alternate ingredients, and tips and tricks from
some of your favorite characters, this all-ages cookbook is the perfect way to
bring friends and family together with a little Disney baking magic.
Hans Frank M. Housden 2003-11-19 The conquest of Lebensraum - living space - in
Eastern Europe was the whole point of the Third Reich. This study investigates a
key participant in the criminal project - Hans Frank - and how he tried to
establish his corner of Hitler's racial empire. It reveals the different kinds of
genocide perpetrated by the Nazis and explores the way in which the Führer's
minions had to compete for a place in his apocalyptic system.
Art of Coloring Disney Animals Catherine Saunier-Talec 2016-04-05 Relax, and let
the creativity flow through you. Whether a skilled artist or an everyday dabbler
of drawings and doodles, fans of all ages will enjoy these stunning pen-and-ink
illustrations of beautiful landscapes, elaborate patterns, and memorable
characters from Disney's hit animated feature films themed to cute and cuddly
animals. The lovely packaging includes a board cover with double metallic foil
stamping.
Mother Knows Best Serena Valentino 2018-08-07 The tale of the legendary golden
flower is widely known. The story has been told many times and in many ways. But
always the flower is coveted by an old witch to keep herself young and beautiful.
And always the flower is used to save a dying queen, who then gives birth to a
princess with magical hair. Not willing to lose the flower, the old witch steals
the princess and locks her away in a high tower, raising her as her own. But the
princess always finds out who she truly is and manages to defeat the old witch.
And yet this is only half the story. So what of the old witch, Mother Gothel?
Where does she come from? And how does she come across the magical golden flower?
Here is one account that recounts a version of the story that has remained untold
for centuries . . . until now. It is a tale of mothers and daughters, of youth and
dark magic. It is a tale of the old witch.
Gathering Frost (Once Upon A Curse Book 1) Kaitlyn Davis 2015 **A USA Today MustRead Romance!** Will the prince's kiss be enough to revive her frozen heart? Don't
miss GATHERING FROST, a dystopian romance from bestselling author Kaitlyn Davis
that reimagines the classic fairy tale of Sleeping Beauty. "I wish I could say I
was the hero of the story. A resister. A rebel. Someone who lived to bring an end
to the queen who stole my childhood--my mother, my life, my very world. But I'm
not. I'm not the good guy. I'm the one who puts the good guys in their graves."
Jade was only a little girl when the earthquake struck. Before her eyes, half of
New York City disappeared, replaced by a village that seemed torn out of a
storybook. Horses and carriages. Cobblestone streets. A towering castle. And,
above all, a queen with the magical ability to strip emotions away. Ten years
later and Jade has forgotten what it is to feel, to care...even to love. Working
as a member of the queen's guard, she spends most of her time on the city wall
staring at the crumbling skyscrapers of old New York. But everything changes when
the queen's runaway son, Prince Asher, returns. Under his relentless taunts, her
blood begins to boil. Under his piercing gaze, her heart begins to flutter. And
the more her icy soul begins to thaw, the more Jade comes to question everything
she's ever known--and, more importantly, whose side she's really on. Keywords:
Teen & Young Adult, Fairytale, Fairy Tale, Retelling, Adaptation, Fairy Tale
Adaptation, Sleeping Beauty, Romance, Dystopian, Paranormal Romance, Urban
Fantasy, Love, Action & Adventure, Magic, Fantasy, Evil Queen, Prince Charming
RAVE REVIEWS for Gathering Frost! "My favorite thing about this book is the
action. Jade isn't a sleeping princess. She's the best fighter and so fierce in
her "empty" state. I felt like this was an urban fantasy with all the steam of a
romance." - Jessie Potts, USA Today 'Happy Ever After Blog' "Davis writes with
confidence and poise, and the story's many twists and turns stave off
predictability and allow readers to become immersed in a starkly magical world
filled with last hopes." - Publisher's Weekly "Gathering Frost is just awesome in
every way. Beautiful prose, lots of heart-wrenching emotion, action and romance, a
great, unstoppable villain, and a smart, tough heroine who will fight for what she
wants." - Geeks In High School "The writing is flawless as always and I must say,
way to take a classic and make such a creative and wonderful twist to it...It's
well thought out and it unbelievably magnificent. I seriously couldn't put it
down. Wait I never actually put it down. I started and finished in one sitting
because it's just that good. This one is a MUST READ." - Happy Tails and Tales
Blog "I loved everything about this book! The different take on Sleeping Beauty,
the strong female characters, and the overall vibe of the book/series to come.
Jade is amazing and leaped off the page...This is not just a romance! It has great
action scenes where Jade is kicking some major ass and there are surprises at
every corner." - Hooked In A Book "I loved this book. To me is it a very loose
reimagined world of Sleeping Beauty, but that is a good thing. It kept me guessing
and really kept me on the edge of my seat. I stayed up late reading as I just had
to know what happens next." - Michelle's Paranormal Vault of Books
Miles Morales (Marvel Spider-Man) Frank Berrios 2020-09-01 Marvel's other SpiderMan--Miles Morales--swings into his first ever Little Golden Book! Meet Marvel's
Spider-Man from another universe--Miles Morales. Boys and girls ages 2 to 5 will
love this action-packed Little Golden Book as they learn about the web-slinger's
amazing powers as well as his faithful friends and fiercest foes!
Animal Colouring 2016
Maximum Gaga Lara Glenum 2008 Poetry. Get minky in the momodrome with Lara
Glenum's second book, MAXIMUM GAGA. In scenic Catatonia, the Normopath snoozles,
the Cherubim applaud, King Minus lies face-down, the Visual Mercenaries burst in,
Icky and his school-boy minions race past, and the Queen Naked Mole Rat climbs
inside the miraculating machine. Reworking the tabloid maximalism of Jacobean
drama, this book investigates the politics of aesthetics and prosthetics, gender
and power. With original cover art by Swedish artist Mia Makila. Lara Glenum's
first book, THE HOUNDS OF NO, is also available from SPD.
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